
Photo: Leadership for women 
January 09, 2012 2:00 AM New Wave staff
newwave@tulane.edu

Secretary of State Hillary Clinton invites Sally J. Kenney, Newcomb College Institute
executive director, to the launch of the Women in Public Service Project, a joint
effort of the State Department and several women's colleges.

The goal of the project is to create a generation of women leaders around the world
who will provide direction for their governments and societies. From left are Nancy
Oliver Gray, president of Hollins College; Kenney; Secretary of State Hillary Clinton;
and Jacquelyn Litt, dean of Douglass Residential College. (Photo from the State
Department)
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